
Farewell visit by Ambassador SHIMAZAKI to 
Minister of Labour H.E. Mr. Nayef Steitieh 

 
On 3 October 2022, Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan paid a 

farewell visit to H.E. Mr. Nayef Stetieh, Minister of Labour. Ambassador SHIMAZAKI 
expressed his gratitude for cooperation in Japan’s ODA and support to facilitate business 
activities of Japanese companies operating in Jordan.  

Minister Stetieh expressed his gratitude for Japan’s contribution and his hope for 
further collaboration with Japan especially in the field of vocational training. 

 
 

 


